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Letter of Transmittal

6™ April, 2022

Dr. Md. Abul Kalam Azad

Associate Professor

Business and Technology Management
Islamic University of Technology
Subject: Submission of Internship Report.
Respected Sir,

With all due respect, I hereby submitting my internship report on “Project Apollo — Unilever
Frontliners Academy (UFA)” as requirements of the infcmship program. It has been an insightful
and learning journey for me to work on the planning and execution of Project Apollo — Unilever
Frontliners Academy under Unilever Bangladesh Limited This project has enabled me to gain

invaluable practical and hands-on knowledge and work experience in the corporate environment

as well as outer core field work.

I would like to express my utmost gratitude to you for your directions & recommendations in
preparing this report. It would be my greatest pleasure if this report is useful to get an insight

about the innovative and revolutionary initiative of Project Apollo — Unilever Frontliners

Academy by Unilever Bangladesh Limited.
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Sincerely Yours,

MD. Tanzim Islam,

ID: 170061013

Business and Technology Management

Islamic University of Technology
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